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Monday 20th May 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Y5/6 Bomber Command Centre Trip 
 
As part of our History topic this term, we have organised a trip to the Bomber Command Centre in 
Lincoln. Nettleton children will attend with a class of children from Market Rasen C of E Primary 
School on Wednesday 12th June. It will be a full day’s trip with coach travel to and from the venue.  
 
The purpose of our visit to the Bomber Command Centre will be to supplement and apply our 
classroom learning about World War Two. We will understand more about the role played by 
Bomber Command during the war, as well as gaining a better understanding of the history of the 
RAF in Lincolnshire. From the displays and interactive experiences, children will also be able to 
appreciate the scale of the conflict, and the sacrifice of many airmen and civilians during WW2. 
Having conducted a pre-visit to the venue before booking the trip, I know that children will gain a 
huge amount of additional learning from the planned activities, and will be moved by the exhibits 
and histories behind them. 
 
Children will work through the following activities as part of their visit:   

1) ‘Their Story-Our Story’ workshop - WWII artefact and object handling in the suite, led by the 

Learning Officer.  

2) Outside tour of spire and memorial - facilitated by a Learning Team volunteer. This will also 

include use of the Anderson Shelter. 

3) Visit to inside interactive exhibition - facilitated by a Learning Team volunteer. Clipboards, pencils 
and trail provided. 
 
Friend of Schools have very kindly agreed to cover the cost of the coach and entry to the venue, 
there is no cost to parents. Please click here to give consent for your child to take part in this trip by 
Friday 7th June. 
 
If you have any queries about the event, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Angela Parry 

Class Teacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/pJunqJUdpR

